





Hon Karen Andrews MP Minister for Industry, Science and Technology PO Box 6022 Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Minister Andrews,

On behalf of the CSIRO Board, I am pleased to respond to the Statement of Expectations for CSIRO with our Statement of Intent.

The CSIRO Board will work with the CSIRO management team to ensure that we meet the expectations and fulfil our intent and will report to you regularly on our progress.

We will also communicate your Statement of Expectations and our response, to the staff and management of the Organisation.

Thank you for your continued and strong support of the organisation.

Yours sincerely

David Thodey AO

Chairman

cc: Larry Marshall, Chief Executive

Emilia Gligorovska, Corporate Secretary